
The information below is in response to the following FCC RT.  Response can be 
seen in Blue over the next 3 pages: 
 
 
To: royhsieh@quietek.com 
Sent: Fri, 5 Aug 2005 08:51:21 -0400 (EDT) 
Subject: FCC Equipment Authorization System 
 
To: Tim Sung, QuieTek Corporation 
From: Stan Lyles 
Stanley.Lyles@fcc.gov 
FCC Application Processing Branch 
 
Re: FCC ID MSQB2915ABG 
Applicant: ASUSTeK Computer Inc 
Correspondence Reference Number: 29335 
731 Confirmation Number: EA497726 
 
1) User manual mentions Bluetooth - please explain certification status for this: 
 
a) Please submit Bluetooth FCC ID label and placement on device if 
Bluetooth has  separate modular approval, or 
 
b) Line item and test data showing compliance of Bluetooth to all DTS reqmts, or  
 
c) Additional separate application for DSS 
 
The Bluetooth portion is optional as given in a) above and has been Certified 
already under FCC ID:  MSQBT183.  This label will be placed onto the EUT in a 
separate location.  See the following: 



 
You will notice that the label location for this label is in a different location than 
the original. 
 

 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue 
on the above referenced application.  Failure to provide the requested 
information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in application 
dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to 
section 1.1108. 
 
DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the Reply button.  In order for your 
response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the 
Internet at www.fcc.gov, Electronic Filing, OET Equipment Authorization 



Electronic Filing.  If the response is submitted through Add Attachments, in order 
to expedite processing, a message which informs the processing staff that a new 
exhibit has been submitted must also be submitted via Submit  
correspondence.  Also, please note that partial responses increase processing 
time and should not be submitted.   
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the 
e-mail address listed below the name of the sender. 
 


